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No Hi Pak, Tongil Foundation Chairman, and Kim Yong Tae, the Secretary General, and his party, 
visited Yong Pyong Resort at 9 AM on Thursday, January 23, 2014 
 
After Chairman Pak warmly greeted President Jeong Chang Ju and the employees who were waiting in 
the front gate of Dragon Valley Hotel, Yong Pyong Resort, he attended the conference on the 2nd floor of 
the executive boardroom. 
 

 
 
During this conference, executives from Yong Pyong Resort reported the sales result for 2013, the 
business plan for 2014 and the goal for achieving “Vision 2020.” 
 
Chairman Pak showed his gratitude to the executives who accomplished four-year consecutive surplus in 



the management sector, despite the environmental uncertainties of the industry, through conducting 
various innovative activities. He also graciously encouraged them that the Yong Pyong Resort can and 
will grow and develop, not only in 2014, but also for the winter Olympic in 2018. 
 

 
 

 
 
He inspected the newly renovated main building of the Dragon Valley Hotel, and expected them to create 
more profits and improve guest satisfaction, through friendly, hospitable service and high-quality 
management. 
 
 
 
 


